
Parkland Parent Parking Protocol 
We expect all parents and carers to park legally, responsibly and 
respectfully in the roads around the school. This is crucial to keep 
our children, families and members of the community safe.

Please do not park on single yellow lines from 8am-6pm 
(Monday-Friday).

Please do not park on 
yellow zigzag lines at all. 

Please do not block the 
layby in Parkfield Avenue. 

Please do not 
use or block the 
Firwood House 
car parks. 

Please do not 
park on double 
yellow lines 
ever.

Please do not 
block pavements 
or driveways.

Please do not 
block the school 
gates. 

THANK YOU FOR PARKING RESPONSIBLY AND RESPECTFULLY.


